
 

 

 

 

Celebrating our love of reading on World Book Day Many congratulations to everyone for           
thinking about book characters and authors and dressing in some wonderful costumes. We all had 
great fun sharing our favourite books and characters. Well done to everyone. Pictured below are each 
class in their costumes and teachers too! 
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Clubs have started again Thank you for booking and responding to texts. Our children are enjoying a 

range of activities including: Tennis, Gymnastics, Computing, Eco and Choir. Our Year 6 children also         

organise a lunchtime Art Club. These will run until Friday 1st April, finishing the week before Easter.    

Friends of School Meeting - Monday 7th March at 6.30pm in school. All welcome. Your support is much 

appreciated. We will be planning up and coming events and fundraising activities. 

Class 4 Sports Hall Athletics - Wednesday 23rd March pm. Letters with consent slips went home in book 

bags on Friday. 

Date reminders for after Half Term                                                                                                                            

Class 4 Parental Assembly Thursday 17th March 9.30am                                                                                  

Class 3 Parental Assembly Thursday 24th March 9.30am                                                                                 

Class 2 Parental Assembly Thursday 31st March 9.30am                                                                                 

Class Photographs Friday 1st April                                                                                                                                  

Theatre in school Oliver Twist Wednesday 6th April am                                                                                  

Egg rolling and decorating Thursday 7th April 2pm (more details to follow)                                                      

Easter Service in St Mary’s Church 2pm (parents and carers welcome)                                                                    

Please see below for highlights from each class.                     With my best wishes,   Nicola Dobson 
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Highlights from Class 1: 

Class 1 have enjoyed Science work on materials and are planning to make their recycling monsters next 

week. As part of World Book Day they wrote book reviews. In Maths they have continued worked on shape and 

have enjoyed a range of number games in ‘Friday Fun Maths’. 
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Highlights from Class 2:   In Maths they have been finding fractions of amounts including half, quarter and three 
quarters. In English they have written questions about the Great FIre of London and edited these to check they are 
punctuated correctly. In Science they have sorted objects according to their properties. 
Year 1 children from both classes and Year 2 have explored the Jewish festival of Hanukkah and worked together to 
sequence the story. 
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Highlights from Class 3:                                                                                                                                                            
Class 3 have started English work on their new text, ‘The Rainbow Bear’ by Michael Morpurgo. In Maths 
they have explored perimeter and in PE they have enjoyed Tennis. In Art they have completed their North 
American totem poles. Featured below are some of their great World Book Day costumes. 
                                                                                                     

 

Highlights from Class 4: Class 4  have been working hard on fractions, decimals and percentages in 
Maths. In English they have been punctuating speech and dialogue. In RE they are studying Islam and  
pilgrimage. In PE they are enjoying tennis and gym-
nastics. In Science they are exploring diet, exercise 
and healthy living. 
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